City Executive Board response to the recommendation of the Scrutiny Committee on the Financial Inclusion Strategy 2017-20
Provided by the Board Member for Customer and Corporate Services
	Recommendation
	Agree? 
	Comment

	That further funding is identified for emergency support if £50k is found to be insufficient to cover the essential living costs of people migrating to Universal Credit.

	Y
	I am happy to note the request for priority to be given to this if required.


